
 

OFFICIAL  

Appendix D – Objections & Representations 
Objection 1 
 
To:PMC WCC 

Tue 26-Sep-23 2:47 PM 
Dear Sirs, 
  
With regard to the proposed changes to parking restrictions on Central Park Drive, Rugby I 
would like to register an objection on behalf of [redacted]. We are situated on Castle Mound 
Way and feel it is obvious that the displaced vehicles from Central Park Drive will make, the 
already problematic, parking on Castle Mound Way much worse. The area is already 
frequently difficult to drive along with multiple lorries parked, both long term (with some units 
being left for weeks) and shorter duration parking during the day, particularly earlier in the 
morning and in the evening when the day shift it arriving at and departing from work. 
  
Whilst many lorry / van drivers are considerate, a number are not and they cause hazards 
for both pedestrians and drivers by blocking junctions, parking on both sides of the road and 
parking in locations which restrict visibility for traffic. 
  
By having a scheme considering only Central Park Drive these problems will obviously be 
exacerbated as more vehicles will use Castle Mound Way to Park. 
  
Any scheme needs to consider the whole area and not seek to improve the situation in one 
road to the obvious detriment of neighbours. 
  
Hence, for the reasons outlined above, please register our objection to the scheme as 
currently proposed. 
  
Regards 
  
 

  

Castle Mound Way, Central Park 

Rugby 
 

  

 


